
Unto the Imperial Estates from the Imperial Sovereign of Arms: 

 

September's 2023 LORR is on track to be released this month with the Honoring Sir Draco Rivenoak aka 
Lenard Frisch as a worthy. 

Please recognize Stirling for taking the great efforts and releasing a huge amount of heraldry that is 
unused, and it is recommended for all chapters to do the same. 

Reminder, please remember per our current heraldic law Section One, I. H. 3. b. No submission will be 
considered officially registered until published within a LoRR.  Because of this law, is the reason I 
respond that the ruling will be in "The Month's LORR."  

And:  

Section One, I. H. 3. d. The Imperial Sovereign of Arms has ninety (90) days from receipt of the letters of 
report in a particular month to publish the Letters of Registration and Return. 

Some months are heavier with request than others.  Please be patient when receiving an answer.  

And for the Final note: 

I am still currently looking to see if members are interested in joining the I.S.O.A. Team. 

If interested, please email me. 

My Goal this year is to have everyone more involved. I have ideas where members of the team can 
participate in the experience in creating/uploading images, doing research for heraldry related broken 
links on the website, and creating the .pdf documents for example as worthies, and possibly the LORR's. 

I am looking for those that are helpful and willing to learn. 

This year's Team Goal is: 

"Learn Something New and Teach What I Know!" 

Again, if interested, please email me, myfoxco@gmail.com. 

In Service, 

-Ashlynn O'Conner- 

Fleur de Lis Imperial Sovereign of Arms 

 


